Question 10

What is Holy Trinity’s experience of conflict? And how have we addressed it?

33 responses; 7 left question blank
Most people acknowledged that there has been conflict in the parish
Six out of thirty-three people are not aware of any conflict.

Conflict is not handled well:

· Ignored 
· Overlooked 
· People just leave (9)
· We lose members

· There is a concern about people leaving because the conflict was not addressed. 

There were several comments regarding conflicts over finances, financial giving, sensitive political and personal matters.  
There is a need for people to reach out when there is conflict and discuss it; one person is still concerned about conflicts that lead to Fr. Bill’s leaving. 

Recent experience teaches us to be more accommodating and encouraging, listening, seeking diocesan counsel, and open discussion.
“I was very conflicted in January of 2011 over an Epiphany service. Rather than let it go or "stew" over it, a meeting was set up to discuss the conflict. Although it was uncomfortable, there was support and while not totally resolved, it was the right thing to do.

“Destructive interpersonal conflict has been a not an uncommon occurrence.  I try not to take sides.”

“HTC reaches out to resolve conflict by listening and seeking counsel from the diocese if necessary.  Additionally, discussion on how we could have avoided the conflict to learn from it for the future.”

“In all honesty, not well.  But we are learning to be more respectful of others' feelings and thoughts.  I believe that parishioners are more comfortable expressing a like or dislike because others are willing to listen and politely discuss matters now.

“Conflict is inevitable, but can be handled in a healthy manner.  Some members in the past have left because they felt there was no resolution. Some have avoided addressing conflicts by leaving.  Others have worked on ways to solve problems and to minimize future conflicts, to work together better”
“We've had leaders in the past who wanted to do things their way and didn't always listen to what the congregation has wanted.  Recently, this has improved because our leadership realizes that everyone's opinion must be heard and respected and communication must be open.”

